
  PUBLIC WORKS MEMORANDUM                      
 

City of Jackson 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen 
 
FROM:  Janet Sanders, Director of Public Works 
 
DATE:  May 1, 2024 
 
RE: Change Order #2 – Water System Facility Plan Implementation Project, 

Phase 2, Project 2D (Water Treatment Plant) 
 

 

Attached is Change Order #2 for the Water Treatment Plant Upgrade which is currently 

under construction by RIHC Contracting.  This change order addresses a requested 

significant time extension and a modification to the control panel design which would 

result in a deduct in project cost. 

Lisa Fennewald, our project manager from Horner & Shifrin will be present at the 

meeting to explain the need for the request and answer any questions. 

 

  

 


